
June 3, 1982 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Hy heartfelt thanks to you and to Priscilla for 
your warm hospitality during this past school year. 
I benefitted from all our discussions, and I enjoyed 
being a participant in them. It is my hope that 
we shall be able to meet again on fature dates, and 
that I too will eventually be able to present some 
interesting thesis for discussion. 

I hope that you and Priscilla will have a very 
pleasant summer. 

Sincerely, 
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